
End of the Year Banquet and Meeting 
September 28, 2021, 4 p.m. 

Charbonneau Country Club Dining Room 
 

A Mexican dinner and drinks were served.  

Mary Fieweger thanked the banquet committee and those performers in the show.  

Sandy McCallister handed out the Eclectic awards: 
First Flight 
Red:  1 - Jennifer Greiling $20 
          2 - Linda Shields $15 
Yellow:  1- Kristy Kalina $20 
                2 - Margaret Duarte $15 
Green: 1 - Dianne Reiter $20 
 2 - Christy Lynch 
Total: Kathy Kinyon $40 
 
Second Flight 
Red:  1 - Marilyn Huntsinger $20 
          2 - Patti Book $15 
Yellow: 1 Angela Greene $20 
              2 Lynne McMaster $15 
Green: 1 - Karen Siegel $20 
              2 - Kathy Hartlaub $15 
Total: Julie Reeves $40 
 
Pat Tewell and Carol Zinsli handed out the Championship Tournament awards: 

Club Champion:  Claudia Riewald 
First Flight: 
Gross - Kim Warram; Net - Virginia Horler 
Second Flight: 
Gross - Dianne Reiter; Net - Joanne Stuvick 
Third Flight:  
Gross - Jane Teunon; Net - Julie Reeves 
Most Improved: Kim Warram (presented by Rose Mills) 
Hole-in-one: Maureen Larsen (presented by Mary Fieweger) 
 
Members who had Chip-ins and birdies were instructed to check their names off the list and 
pick up their pins.  



Mary said sign-up sheets are available at the table and asked members to sign up to serve on a 
committee for the 2022 season. Mary recognized some of the past presidents attending the 
event. She announced that the Pink Ball tournament raised $69,419 this year. She invited all 
members to attend the final 2021 board meetings October 1 and November 5 at 10 a.m. in the 
CCC dining room. She thanked Joanna Sawyer for producing and directing the end-of-the-year 
performances for the past 17 years. 
 
Carol Z. gave a quick overview on the nomination and election process and introduced the 
candidates. Ballots were distributed and turned in. Votes will be counted Wednesday morning 
by social members. The results of the election will be announced on the Niners’ website 
Wednesday. Photos were taken by Karen Giardina and Cheryl Barnum.   
 
The evening concluded with the Niners’ show “Queens of Music”. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Alice Swartz (minutes were prepared from Deb Nemes’s notes) 


